
 
 

 
Kalpana Pereira FC <pfhazel@gmail.com> 
 
 
My very dear Dr. Lenny and staff, 
 
Greetings from Sr. Kalpana Pereira.This come to thank 
you and also give my testimony after taking the EMRT 
treatment. 
 
I Sister Kalpana Pereira, belong to the Congregation of the 
Daughters of the Cross, Mumbai Province. My age 71 & I 
was going through severe pain in my knees so much so 
that I could not take one step forward. I heard from my 2 
nuns (Sisters) about this treatment and how they feel. I 
started taking the same treatment. It is 9 days treatment 
after 3 or 4 sittings I started feeling much much better and 
now I could walk. 
 
I thank God for using Dr. Lenny as an instrument and 
healer for all those suffer from this pain. 
 
I want to praise and thank God for Dr. Lenny, Staff and all 
his helpers. They are very good and support. 
 God bless you. 
 
Much love, 
 Sr. Kalpana Pereira. 

 


